
THE UNESCO CHAIR TEAM WISHES

Season's Greetings and
Best Wishes for a Happy &
Prosperous New Year 2024

We would like to thank all our partners for their cooperation and for
the trust they have placed in us in 2023! It was a very intensive year

with many enriching moments.

This year saw the creation of KaziKidz Pre-Primary/Grade R, which
will soon be published in South Africa and can then be disseminated
wherever it meets with interest. Furthermore, we presented South

African Council for Educators (SACE) accredited short learning
programmes to Foundation Phase and intermediate and senior

phase primary school teachers and conducted a KaziHealth
activation at the Siyaphakama schools. The UNESCO Chair also took

part in the CEREPS conference:

Link to the CEREPS Conference Film.

We greatly appreciate the cooperation with you in public health
research, partly with an application character in focused areas, and

look forward to upcoming joint activities in 2024.

We send Season's Greetings and Best Wishes for a Happy &
Prosperous New Year 2024!

The UNESCO Chair Team at the
University of Basel, Switzerland, &

Nelson Mandela University, South Africa

in December 2023

https://www.kazibantu.org/kazikidz/
https://www.kazibantu.org/kazikidz/
https://www.kazibantu.org/kazikidz/
https://www.kazibantu.org/kazihealth/
https://youtu.be/yI0U9pPNwZI?si=5FJlBvSeDGjPLE2r
https://unesco-chair.dsbg.unibas.ch/en/teams/
https://unesco-chair.dsbg.unibas.ch/en/
https://www.unibas.ch/en.html

